
March 29, 2004

Press Release:  For immediate release.

The Nebraska Board of Public Accountancy has changed the deadline for submission of
Registration of Nebraska Certificate to October 1 of each year.  In the past certificate holders
with no experience had to register their Certificate by June 30.  If you have questions
regarding this new policy please contact the Board office, 402-471-3595 or via the web page
www.nol.org/home/BPA.


